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Comments for Public Posting: The L.A. City Council serves 4 million people. The number of the
council members has not changed since 1925. It is apparent that
council members like Krekorian (bought and paid for by real
estate developers) do not want to dilute their power. The decision
must be taken away from the them and the number of council
members tied to city population. EXPAND THE CITY
COUNCIL.



